
 

The Greenwood Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, registered number 06864339. A list of Directors 

is available for inspection at the registered office, Greenwood House, Private Road No 2, Colwick Quays Business Park, Nottingham NG4 2JY.  Further information  

about us is available at http://www.greenwoodacademies.org 
 

          

Lead Principal: Mr G Rae 
Senior Deputy Principal: Mr A Hashim 

PA to the Senior Deputy Principal:  Miss K Savage 

Ransom Road 
Nottingham NG3 5LR  

Telephone: 0115 748 3390 
                     Email: adminr@nottinghamacademy.org  

Website:  www.nottinghamacademy.org   

Follow us @NottinghamAcad 
 

 
4 April 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Consultation on proposed changes to be made to the Ransom Road Campus 
  
As the de-merger is now confirmed, the leadership team would like to consult on a number 
of changes.  We wish to make these changes in order to realise the new vision of the 
Academy and feel they will benefit the futures of the young people we serve. 
 
The consultation will open on Thursday 4th April 2019 and is due to close on Friday 3rd May 
at 5pm. Your views and opinions are very much welcomed and we hope to engage with 
many of you over this consultation period.  A brief summary of the changes are highlighted 
in the table below along with where to locate further information and how to respond: 
 
Summary of the proposed changes 
 

Proposed 
change to: 

Summary of changes 
Date effective 

from 

Academy 
name 

The Academy is proposing that the name becomes “The 
Wells Academy” from September 2020 but being referred to 
as “The Nottingham Academy – Wells Academy Campus” 
until September 2020. 

September 
2019 

Timings of 
the academy 

day 

The Academy is proposing that the Academy day is 
extended to finish at 3:20pm to allow for additional pastoral 
support, academic revision and to improve reading. 

September 
2019 

Academy 
uniform 

The Academy is proposing to introduce a blazer (as well as a 
jumper) to the uniform and remove skirts from its uniform 
policy. All pupils will be given a blazer and tie free of 
charge. 

September 
2019 

 
 
More information regarding these changes and the rationale behind each proposed change 
can be found on the following websites under the news section: 
 
www.nottinghamacademy.org 
www.greenwoodacademies.org 
 
Alternatively a hard copy of the proposal documents can be collected from the Academy. 
 

 

http://www.nottinghamacademy.org/
http://www.greenwoodacademies.org/
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We would really welcome your views and to respond please use one of the following 
options: 
 

1. Respond via email to consultation@greenwoodacademies.org 

 

2. Written responses can be addressed to :  FAO Mr Shepherd  

(Consultation response)                                                              

 Nottingham Academy 

Ransom Drive 
Nottingham  
NG3 5LR 

 

3. Respond in person by attending a Stakeholders’ consultation evening held at the 

Ransom Road campus on Wednesday 1st May at 5.30pm. 

I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your continued support of the 
Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Marcus Shepherd  
Principal of Nottingham Academy Ransom Road 

mailto:consultation@greenwoodacademies.org

